
  

WORD FROM OUR PRESIDENT-ELECT 
ROBERT WEINMANN 

 
"Members: 
 
The TAX MAN cometh.   On March 3, we will be 
privileged to have Mike Mayhall give us a presentation 
on Tax Law and Estate Planning. To make the meeting 
valuable, Mike wants your questions - in advance.  For 
example: 
 
*  Are you complying with the new IRS required 3115 
form & Election for TPR safe harbor? 
*  What are the top 3 estate planning tools you should 
be using? 
*  What is a Section 179 depreciation deduction and 
can I use it? 
*  Is there anything you need to do to comply with 
Obamacare? 
 
Nothing invested, nothing back. This is your time to 
contribute. Email your questions or comments back.  
Thanks!" 
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PROGRAM 
FEBRUARY 24, 2015 

"BUSINESS REVIEW - SPEED PRESENTATION".  
 

Today’s program was a continuation of the "Business 
Review - Speed Presentation".   This program was 
designed to have every member in GNOEA give a two 
minute or less Speed Presentation about their 
businesses and themselves. 
 
This program has been received overwhelmingly with 
our members.  Since not everyone has had a chance to 
give a “Speed Presentation”, we will continue this 
program at a later date. 

THANK YOU FROM  
SUSAN BUSBY 

 
I wish to thank everyone in GNOEA for all of your 
support that you have given me through this difficult 
time in my life.  The prayers and heart felt concern has 
really overwhelmed me.   
 
I hope you all know how much your kind words have 
meant to me!  I will use them to carry me through the 
weeks to follow. 

UPCOMING PROGRAMS  
 
March 3, 2015 
Michael Mayhall – Taxes and Estate Planning 
 
March 10, 2015 
Dan Duplass, Deluxe Cleaners Laundry Storage, Inc. 
Morning “Open House/Visitation” 7:30 am – 9:00 am 
 
March 17, 2015 
No Breakfast Meeting – St. Patrick’s Day 
 
March 24, 2015 
Senator Conrad Appel 
GNOEA Board of Director’s Meeting 
 
April 7, 2015 
Passover & Easter Holiday - No Breakfast Meeting  

ATTENDANCE 

We have strict attendance requirements.  If you cannot 
attend a meeting or Visitation and have a valid excuse, 
please call, fax or email me at susan@gnoea.com so 
your membership will not be in jeopardy.   
 
Thank you. 

FUNERAL FOR JOSEPH DIMAGGIO 
 

I just wanted to remind everyone of the Visitation and 
Funeral being held today, Wednesday, February 25, 
2015 for Joseph DiMaggio at St. Francis Xavier Church, 
444 Metairie Road, Metairie, LA.  
 
The Visitation will be from 12 noon today until Mass at 
2:00 pm. 
 
GNOEA did send flowers from all of us to the funeral. 
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